July 2, 2014



Mr. Doug Lowell Sample Czar 1850 Industrial Street, Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Doug:

On behalf of all of us at Uniting Against Lung Cancer (UALC), it is with great pleasure that we welcome you to our family of supporters and thank you for your generousity. Donors like you are essential to UALC's mission to fund innovative research and raise awareness to find a cure for lung cancer.

You may ask, what separates us from other lung cancer organizations?

UALC funds <u>innovative</u> ideas that have potential to make a <u>lasting impact</u> on patients' lives, ideas that would otherwise go unfunded and unexplored. Though lung cancer is the leading cause of cancer death, federal funding for lung cancer research remains low in comparison to other cancers. Our organization aims to fill that gap, funding research to improve treatment and survival for people fighting lung cancer.

Your support has allowed UALC to:

- Fund over \$1.5 million in innovative lung cancer research grants in 2013, bringing our total funding to over \$11.5 million since 2003 and resulting in over \$57 million in follow-on funding for promising projects.
- Support translational and clinical work that have contributed to tangible impact for patients today, including new clinical trials, improved guidelines for patient care, and newly approved treatments to fight the disease.

With your help we are making progress. Lung cancer patients are living longer because of people like you, but our work is not done! The fight for a cure is still an ongoing journey that can only continue with your support, and we thank you for allowing us the opportunity to carry our mission forward.

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about UALC, please visit our website at www.unitingagainstlungcancer.org or email us at info@unitingagainstlungcancer.org. We hope to continue to grow our relationship and keep you apprised of the progress being made. Thank you again for standing with us as we search for a cure and we wish you a wonderful summer season.

Sincerely,

Anastasia Hagan, MPA

Acting Co-Executive Director

Happy 4th OF July'.



NORTHWEST PARKINSON'S FOUNDATION

May 30, 2014

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Larry Jacobson, President William Wurts, Treasurer Sheryl Harmon, Secretary Elizabeth Bacher

Steve Boone Holly Chaimov

Amy Cole, RN

Dave Covey

Farrokh Farrokhi, MD

Monique Giroux, MD

Karen Hadley

Richard Hadley

Kerry Hovenkotter

Martin Hovenkotter

Clare Nordquist

Mark Palek

Matt Ramerman

Judi Sloane

Sindhu Srivatsal, MD

EMERITUS

Gov. Daniel J. Evans Nancy B. Evans Gov. Booth Gardner (deceased) Hal Newsom

Doug Lowell President Sample Czar Inc

1850 Industrial Street #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Doug,

Thank you for your continued support of the Parkinson's community. Your generous gift of \$3850.00 was received in our office on 05/29/2014. Your support gives hope to so many, providing the information and resources essential to living their best with Parkinson's. In the coming year, your contribution will help:

- Spread knowledge through our quarterly Parkinson's Post newsletter, website, weekly email news update, PD University for rural and outlying communities and annual HOPE and Wellness conferences
- Educate physicians, nurses and physician assistants to ensure that health care providers are knowledgeable of best practices in recognizing and treating Parkinson's
- Instill hope by empowering persons with Parkinson's, their families, friends and caregivers with self-care tools, resources and referrals, and inspirational stories to guide their journey with Parkinson's.

We greatly appreciate your gift. It will go a long way towards improving the quality of life for people living with Parkinson's.

Executive Director

The Northwest Parkinson's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. Gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. You received no goods or services in exchange for your gift. Please keep this letter for your tax records.



NORTHWEST PARKINSON'S FOUNDATION

May 13, 2014

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial Street #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Larry Jacobson, President William Wurts, Treasurer Sheryl Harmon, Secretary Elizabeth Bacher Steve Boone Holly Chaimov Amy Cole, RN **Dave Covey** Farrokh Farrokhi, MD Monique Giroux, MD Karen Hadley Richard Hadley Kerry Hovenkotter Martin Hovenkotter Clare Nordquist Mark Palek

EMERITUS

Judi Sloane

Matt Ramerman

Sindhu Srivatsal, MD

Gov. Daniel J. Evans Nancy B. Evans Gov. Booth Gardner (deceased) Hal Newsom Dear Friends,

Thank you for your continued support of the Parkinson's community. Your generous gift of \$3,800.00 was received in our office on 05/13/2014. Your support gives hope to so many, providing the information and resources essential to living their best with Parkinson's. In the coming year, your contribution will help:

- Spread knowledge through our quarterly Parkinson's Post newsletter, website, weekly
 email news update, PD University for rural and outlying communities and annual HOPE
 and Wellness conferences
- *Educate* physicians, nurses and physician assistants to ensure that health care providers are knowledgeable of best practices in recognizing and treating Parkinson's
- Build awareness in the community about Parkinson's and available resources through our presentations before various community groups and events and our Team Parkinson's activities
- *Instill hope* by empowering persons with Parkinson's, their families, friends and caregivers with self-care tools, resources and referrals, and inspirational stories to guide their journey with Parkinson's.

We greatly appreciate your gift. It will go a long way towards improving the quality of life for people living with Parkinson's.

Steve Wright

Executive Director

The Northwest Parkinson's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. Gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. You received no goods or services in exchange for your gift. Please keep this letter for your tax records.

PARKINSON'S RESOURCE ORGANIZATION

WORKING SO NO ONE IS ISOLATED BECAUSE OF PARKINSON'S

Parkinson's Resource Organization, "PRO," Is a nonprofit, tax-exempt charity dedicated to Working so no one is isolated because of, and

Helping Families Affected by

Parkinson's Since 1990

Our 501(c)3 Tax ID is 95-4304276

April 14, 2014 on received April 5th, 2012

Mr Douglas Lowell Sample Czar 1850 Industrial Street, Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Douglas Lowell

On behalf of our Board of Directors, our volunteers, and the recipients of our efforts, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your special \$900.00 donation to Parkinson's Resource Organization. We deeply appreciate your financial support.

We invite you to check our website www.parkinsonsresource.org, if you haven't already done so become a member, which is currently FREE, and start enjoying the changes as we, once again, remodel and revamp the site to be more useful and exciting to our members.

We accept the donation as your vote of confidence that the job we are doing for the Parkinson's community is a valuable one. Your contribution makes it possible for us to continue working so that no one is isolated because of, and helping families affected by, Parkinson's disease by continuing to keep them informed through our support groups, a monthly newsletter, and our interactive website.

Unless your tax counsel informs you otherwise, your entire donation should be tax deductible as no goods or services were provided to you.

We deeply appreciate your support.

Sincerely yours,

Founder & President

JR/dlv

• 74-478 Highway 111, No 102 • Palm Desert, CA 92260 • Toll Free 877-775-4111 • (760) 773-5628 • (310) 476-7030 FAX: (760) 773-9803 • E-mail: info@parkinsonsresource.org • www.parkinsonsresource.org • Tax ID: 501 (c) (3) #95-4304276



April 17, 2014

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Kirk Gutekunst

Vice President Lawrence Bigus

Vice President Nancy Thomsen

Treasurer Ryan Chance

Secretary Mary Lee Shucart

Immediate Past President Jan Parkinson

Stuart Berkley Jannsen Bruse

Jeremy Clay

Cathy Goodger Janice Kinney

William Moler

Grover Ross Simpson

Graham Smith

Peter G. Smith Ph.D.

Sally Stuart

Gordon Wood

EMERITUS BOARD

Bernie Beaudoin

Doug Dimmel

Suzanne Dimmel

Michael Dreiling

Rick Kastner

Bob Kennedy

Sample Czar

1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation of \$75 received by the National Parkinson Foundation Heartland. Your generous gift allows us to continue important work to improve the quality of life for people with Parkinson's disease through programs, education, advocacy and research in Kansas and Missouri.

Each year, Foundation events and individual donations help us to raise funds that are used to provide important programs and services throughout Kansas and Missouri for people with Parkinson's disease and their caregivers. NPF Heartland also provides continuing education programs for health care professionals. Without your help, we could not serve those in the community who have been affected by Parkinson's disease.

On behalf of our Parkinson community and those who will benefit from your gift, thank you for your generous support. Your gift makes it possible to provide help for today and hope for tomorrow. We are grateful!

Sincerely,

Kirk Gutekunst

XY thele

President

National Parkinson Foundation Heartland

National Parkinson Foundation Heartland is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, tax identification #48-1171504. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.



American Parkinson Disease Association, Inc.

Parkinson Plaza • 135 Parkinson Avenue • Staten Island, NY 10305 (718) 981-8001 • (800) 223-2732 • Fax (718) 981-4399 www.apdaparkinson.org

April 16, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.:

The American Parkinson Disease Association sincerely appreciates and acknowledges your recent contribution of \$125.00.

Your gift helps to continue funding research studies in the cause and cure of Parkinson's disease. It further assists thousands of patients and family members who receive assistance, emotional support, educational literature and referrals through our Information and Referral Center's and Chapters across the United States.

I thank you for caring enough to support APDA in our quest to *Ease the Burden - Find the Cure* for Parkinson Disease. Our mission is to restore dignity and independence to the lives of over 1.5 million Americans whose only hope is dependent on your support.

Sincerely,

Kissis Cl. Clambers

Leslie A. Chambers President & CEO

April is Parkinson's Disease Awareness Month – Visit www.apdaparkinson.org for APDA Parkinson's Awareness Resources!

 If your employer offers a Matching Gift Program you can double the impact of your gift!

This letter will serve as a receipt for tax purposes. The American Parkinson Disease Association is a 501 (c) (3); contributions are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Tax ID: 13-1962771



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OFFICERS

Larry Alver Chair

April 30, 2014

David Dozier, Jr. M.D.

(Retired) **Chair Elect** Sample Czar Inc.

1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Craig Miyamoto

Secretary

Dear Douglas,

Jerry Miyamoto Treasurer

MEMBERS

Kathleen Dunnigan

George Johnston Attorney at Law

Suketu Khandhar, M.D. Kaiser Neuroscience

James Morris Superior Court Judge (retired)

Marianne Oliphant

Conrad Pappas, MD, PhD Kaiser Neuroscience

Linda Ramatowski, N.P. Sutter Neuroscience Medical Group

> Support Group Coordinator Bernie Ford

On behalf of the Parkinson Association of Northern California and its Board of Directors, I would like to thank you for including our group in your studies. We are always available to help in studies that will help those with Parkinson's disease. The added benefit of receiving \$200.00 for those that complete the studies is also very much appreciated.

Our association has over 30 support groups in Northern California, an annual seminar, several Journal Clubs, a quarterly newsletter, and a web page. We estimate that there are 40,000 people in Northern California who have Parkinson's and another 40,000 who are caregivers. Your donation of \$200.00 helps our organization to help those affected by the disease.

Thank you so much for your generosity.

Sincerely

Larry Alver **Board Chair**

7840 Madison Ave., Suite 107 Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Phone 916-534-7279

Email panc@parkinsonsacramento.org Website www.parkinsonsacramento.org





We're in your corner around the clock. For cancer information, call us at 1.800.227.2345 or visit cancer.org.

Thank you!

Dear Friend,

On behalf of the High Plains Division staff and volunteers of the American Cancer Society, I sincerely thank you for your continued contributions. We truly appreciate your most recent gift of \$100.00 in support of our work.

Together, we are getting results. We are working to save lives and create more birthdays by helping people stay well with prevention and early detection information, helping people get well by guiding them through every step in their personal fight, finding cures and better treatments by funding and conducting research, and fighting back by working with lawmakers to pass laws to defeat cancer.

To learn how we're saving lives from cancer, how you can get involved, or how we can help you, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit cancer.org anytime, day or night. Thank you again for your ongoing commitment to saving more lives.

Mike Dany

Mike Dany Executive Vice President

Honor Your Loved Ones

Most of us know someone who has had cancer, or perhaps you have battled this disease yourself.

Story by story, person by person, the American Cancer Society Mosaic is capturing **your courage** – and the courage of your loved ones – to join with a larger "mosaic" of hope for a world in which cancer no longer threatens those we love.

When Fe's mom was diagnosed with colon cancer, Fe created a Mosaic page to honor her spirit. Fe writes,

"It is almost unfathomable that such love, bravery, and vigor for life can be contained in any human being, let alone such a petite woman."

Fe's Mosiac page has raised more than \$1,200 to fight cancer – and allowed friends to **celebrate** her mom and share how much she means to them.

To honor the cancer fighter in your life, visit cancer.org/mosaic to create your page today. It takes just a few moments to set up your page, but the memories and tributes are timeless.









Hope through Research • Education • Advocacy

1359 Broadway, Suite 1509 New York, New York 10018 P. (212) 923-4700; (800) 457-6676 F. (212) 923-4778 www.pdf.org; info@pdf.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Howard D. Morgan, Chair Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D., Vice Chair Stephen Ackerman, Treasurer Isobel Robins Konecky, Secretary Stanley Fahn, M.D., Scientific Director Karen Elizabeth Burke, M.D., Ph.D.

Karen Elizabeth Burke, M.D., Ph.D. Margo Catsimatidis Peter Dorn George Pennington Egbert III Richard D. Field Sarah Belk Gambrell Stephanie Goldman-Pittel Arlene Levine Marshall Loeb Thomas A. Palizzi Timothy A. Pedley, M.D. Gregory Romero Lewis P. Rowland, M.D. Marie D. Schwartz Domna Stanton, Ph.D. Melvin S. Taub Martin Tuchman

FOUNDING CHAIRS

William Black Page Morton Black

SCIENTIFIC ADVISORY BOARD

Stanley Fahn, M.D., Chair Constance W. Atwell, Ph.D. M. Flint Beal, M.D. Robert Burke, M.D. Cynthia L. Comella, M.D. David Eidelberg, M.D. Christopher Goetz, M.D. Lloyd Greene, Ph.D. J. Timothy Greenamyre, M.D., Ph.D. Danna Jennings, M.D. Katie Kompoliti, M.D. Jeffrey H. Kordower, Ph.D. J. William Langston, M.D. Karen Marder, M.D., M.P.H Serge Przedborski, M.D., Ph.D. Kathleen Shannon, M.D. Yaakov Stern, Ph.D. David Sulzer, Ph.D.

PEOPLE WITH PARKINSON'S ADVISORY COUNCIL

G. Frederick Wooten, M.D.

Anne B. Young, M.D., Ph.D.

Thomas A. Palizzi, *Chair* Fred Woodlief, D.D.S., *Vice Chair*

Christine Colón, M.S.
Diane Cook
Maria De Leon, M.D.
Steve DeWitte
Hao Dong, Ph.D.
Eric Hellinger
Nan Little, Ph.D.
Linda M. Morgan, M.B.A., R.Ph.
Marc Sherman, J.D.
Karen Smith
Peggy Willocks

PRESIDENT

Claire Berman

Robin Anthony Elliott

January 22, 2014

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Mr. Lowell:

On behalf of all of us at the Parkinson's Disease Foundation (PDF) and the people we serve, I want to thank you for your generous gift of \$1,500.00 which we received on 12/31/2013.

At PDF, we see our task as improving the lives and futures of people with Parkinson's by sponsoring research of the highest caliber; providing pertinent and authoritative education to people with Parkinson's and the professionals who serve them; and advocating for them wherever this can make a difference, be it in the corridors of government or the councils of science and the professions. To this end, I am pleased to report that more than 80 cents of every dollar that you give us goes directly to support these programs.

We understand how important it is that we continue to earn your confidence, and I am proud to report that PDF enjoys the highest ratings from the agencies that rate charities on their effectiveness, performance and integrity. These include the Charity Seal of Approval from the Wise Giving Alliance of the Better Business Bureau (BBB); and a grade of A from the American Institute of Philanthropy (Charity Watch).

At PDF, we always welcome the opportunity to speak with the people who support our research and other programs. If you would care to contact me via telephone (800-457-6676) or email (relliott@pdf.org) at any time, I would be delighted to have the opportunity of briefing you on our work.

Thank you again for your wonderful support. Together, we can find a cure!

Sincerely,

Robin Anthony Elliott

President

Thank you for this fine gift - and for choosing to support Pakinson's disease the arch through the PDF. Please call on me if we may be of any assistance

P.S. In accordance with IRS guidelines, we confirm that no goods or services have been given in exchange for your gift. Please retain a copy of this letter for your records.

With information on Parkenson's -Warn regoods - Re February 14, 2014

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Sample Czar,

As the Vice President of Development & Marketing for Free to Breathe, I often hear the familiar story of a family whose lives are turned completely upside-down by a lung cancer diagnosis. But increasingly, I also hear another story: one of courage, determination and survival, made possible because your support is reaching the families who need it most.

Thank you on behalf of each person who:

- finds a new potential treatment on our website when they thought they had no choices
- recognizes a symptom after seeing our materials and is diagnosed early
- receives better care because their doctor had access to training we provided
- is inspired by meeting fellow survivors at one of our events

And thank you for each moment a family affected by lung cancer shares feelings of joy and hope because of research-fueled improvements in treatment.

Every new diagnosis marks the beginning of a shared journey between patients, their families and healthcare teams. Your support helps guide everyone on these journeys away from paths of fear and confusion, leading them instead down paths of hope and survival.

Together, we're building the promise – made to hundreds of thousands of families across the country – of lifesaving treatments and cures.

Through your honorarium of \$100.00 for Stephanie Haney, which was received on February 4, 2014 to the National Walk Free to Breathe event, you're helping turn our vision of doubling lung cancer survival into a reality. Thank you.

You have our sincerest gratitude for your generous contribution, and for the hope you inspire.

With heartfelt thanks.

Jacquelyn A. Ford

VP, Development & Marketing

PS – The National Lung Cancer Partnership is now Free to Breathe. To find out how you can get involved further in helping double lung cancer survival by 2022, contact us at 608.833.7905, email us at events@freetobreathe.org or visit freetobreathe.org/get-involved.

For your tax records, no goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.





February 13, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial Street Apartment 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

On behalf of LUNGevity Foundation, thank you for your generous contribution. Your donation of \$100, received February 12, 2014, brings us closer to the day when no one dies of lung cancer.

Your donation is helping to bring new hope to people with lung cancer and their families. By supporting LUNGevity Foundation, you are supporting groundbreaking research into new customized therapies that fight lung cancer more effectively while preserving a better quality of life for those affected by the disease. Your generosity also helps us raise awareness about lung cancer and the importance of early detection.

LUNGevity's mission is to bring together world-class scientific minds, passionate advocates, and a strong national grassroots movement in the fight against lung cancer, the number-one cancer killer in the United States. Together we can change lung cancer's destiny—and the lives of the one in 14 Americans who will be diagnosed with the disease in their lifetime.

Warm regards,

Carol E. Perline

Senior Director of Development

Carl C. Ruline

P.S. Please view our website at www.LUNGevity.org to learn about our events, programs, and research.

LUNGevity Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or services were provided as result of this donation. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.



University of Colorado Hospital

February 6, 2014

Friends Sample Czar INC 1850 Industrial Street, Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your gift to the Lung Cancer Colorado sent on behalf of Andy Bonnett. Your donation of \$100.00 was received on 2/5/2014.

When you donate to the University of Colorado Hospital, you are supporting clinical care that actively engages patients and their families in all health decisions. Our quality of care, treatment and research has earned UCH recognition by the HealthSystem Consortium as a *top 10* academic hospital in the country for four straight years.

We greatly appreciate your contribution. As a not-for-profit hospital, UCH does not receive state funding. Thus, we rely on the financial support of people like you to ensure that our credo, *All Things Possible*, holds true.

To learn more about UCH Foundation, visit www.uch.edu/give. If you have questions about your donation, or future giving, please call me at 720-848-7864.

Best regards,

Alissa Gutin West

alismyWest

Major Gifts Officer

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax deductible contribution on 2/5/2014 in the amount of \$100.00. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 20-8575263. This organization is a 501c (3) tax exempt organization, IRS Section 170(b) (2) (iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.

Consortiam as a top 10 academic hospital to the commy for your straight years

ongoing generosity.

it transportation to and from treatment facilities.

For more information about these and other helpful programs, call 1.800.227.2345 or visit cancer.org.

Your Recent Contribution

Gift date 01/31/2014 Gift Amount \$100.00 **Gift Source** General Contribution

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.

Your recent gift is helping people fight cancer by funding critical cancer research, education, advocacy, and patient services.



There's Never Been a Better Time to Quit Smoking

American Cancer Society PO Box 22538 Oklahoma City, OK 73123-1538

Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 The American Cancer Society Great American Smokeout® encourages smokers to quit for good and reduce their risk of cancer and offers interactive, online tools and assistance to help along the way. In addition, the Smokeout is a great platform for citizens to fight back for healthier communities with smoke-free laws. To get help quitting or to learn more ways to stay well, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit cancer.org.

200001732312

1-4KDPQWO

Yale

PO Box 2038 New Haven CT 06521-2038 T 203 432-2206 F 203 432-4648 contribution.processing@yale.edu www.yale.edu/give

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

On behalf of Yale University, I am delighted to acknowledge and thank you for your generous gift to benefit Yale Cancer Center and Smilow Cancer Hospital at Yale-New Haven. Your contribution ensures that new cancer research can be pursued immediately, emerging treatments are aggressively developed and patient-care is continuously enhanced. We truly appreciate your support of this vital work. Please retain this receipt for income tax purposes.

Sincerely,

Joan E. O'Neill

Vice President for Development

Son & one ?!

YALE UNIVERSITY GIFT RECEIPT

DATE: 2/4/2014

DESIGNATION: Closer to Free Fund

In honor of Sharon Hines

DONOR ID: 011009400

GIFT AMOUNT: \$100.00

Please call the Contribution Processing Department at 203.432.2206 if you have questions regarding this gift.

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Please retain this receipt for income tax purposes.



THANK YOU

Assisting and advocating for the bleeding disorders community.

January 23, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial Street, Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Hemophilia Federation of America (HFA), I would like to say **Thank You** to your organization for your recent charitable donation in the amount of \$100.

In these difficult economic times, your ongoing support is so critical and very much appreciated. It is because of your contribution we are able to provide quality programs, education and advocacy for the bleeding disorders community. Please use this document as a tax receipt for your donation.

HFA appreciates your continued interest and support of our mission and to people with bleeding disorders.

Warm Regards,

Kimberly Haugstad, MBA Executive Director

Kimberty K. Haugotad

MISSION

The Hemophilia Federation of America is a national nonprofit organization that assists and advocates for the blood clotting disorders community.

VISION

The vision of the Hemophilia Federation of America is that the blood clotting disorders community has removed all barriers to both choice of treatment and quality of life.



February 21, 2014

Mr. Doug Lowell 1850 Industrial Street, Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Mr. Lowell:

On behalf of all of us at Uniting Against Lung Cancer, thank you for your generous contribution of \$200. Your support will expand our mission to fund innovative research and raise awareness to find a cure for lung cancer.

Did you know...

- Lung cancer is not just for smokers. More than 60% of those newly diagnosed with lung cancer are non-smokers or former smokers.
- Lung cancer is the #1 cancer killer among men and women in the United States.
 Over 226,000 people are newly diagnosed with lung cancer each year and more than 160,000 patients will die from this devastating disease, more than colorectal, pancreatic, breast, and prostate cancers combined.

Since 2003, we have awarded over \$11.5 million to the brightest scientists in the field. Work funded by UALC has impacted currently approved treatments for many lung cancer patients and has led to a number of ongoing clinical trials testing new therapies. With your support, we will be able to make critical strides in lung cancer research, improving patient treatment options and survival rates for the 226,000 newly diagnosed lung cancer patients this year.

We are honored to have your support in joining with us to conquer lung cancer.

Sincerely,

Anastasia Hagan, MPA

amost n

Senior Director of Development

Matching gifts are an easy way to increase the impact of your donation. Contact your employer's human resources department to find out how to take advantage of a matching gift program.

In accordance with IRS regulations, this is your official receipt. Your gift is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please retain this receipt for your records. Our tax ID# is 13-4195464.

27 Union Square West / Suite #304 New York, New York 10003 t/212.627.5500 f/212.627.7594



February 6, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial Street, Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sir:

This letter gratefully acknowledges receipt of the \$100.00 donation you made to the *Cancer Foundation League* in honor of Andy Trahan. Andy will be sent an acknowledgement so that he will know of your thoughtfulness.

Please know that your contribution will be a tremendous help in the lives of cancer patients from throughout Northeast Louisiana and the League is honored to be the recipient of your gift. Through the generosity of people like you, we have been able during the past twelve years to help over 3,500 cancer patients from throughout our area with pain medication, transportation to and from treatment, nutritional supplements, food, and many other expenses that have mounted as a result of their cancer diagnosis and treatment.

On behalf of each of them and members of the Cancer Foundation League, please accept our sincere gratitude.

Kindest regards,

Donna Nolan

Assistant Director

Louisiana Cancer Foundation

Check out our website at <u>cancerfoundationleague.com</u> or follow us on facebook.



ENDING INJUSTICE AND SAVING LIVES THROUGH AN ALLIANCE OF ADVOCACY, EDUCATION AND SUPPORT

LungCancerAlliance.org 1-800-298-2436

888 Sixteenth St. NW, Ste 150 Washington, DC 20006

February 4, 2014

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial Street, #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Lowell,

I would like to extend our sincere thanks for Sample Czar, Inc.'s generous \$300 gift. We greatly appreciate your commitment to helping those living with or at risk for lung cancer. Every dollar is used wisely and effectively to advance our mission of ending injustice and saving lives <u>today</u> through an alliance of advocacy, education and support.

In record time, we have achieved what few thought possible that will bring about the most profound, life-saving change for our disease:

- Passing of first-time legislation making lung cancer a national public health priority, adding to the nearly \$70 million secured to date in public health research funding.
- Mainstreaming of scientifically-proven low dose CT screening for those at high risk that will accelerate research for all types of lung cancers.
- Igniting a positive national dialogue about lung cancer with an award-winning awareness campaign with 300 million impressions (NoOneDeservesToDie.org).
- Providing free support, information and referral services to thousands of families impacted every year.

Thanks to your generosity and belief in our mission, we will do so much more. Over the next several months, we will ensure that lung cancer remains a top public health priority receiving commensurate research funding; that medical facilities are using best practices for screening those at high risk; that newly diagnosed families have the help and support they need to improve outcomes; and conduct the next awareness campaign phase empowering the American public to take charge of their own health whether living with or at risk for the disease.

Again, we thank you for Sample Czar, Inc.'s support that makes our work possible and during a critical moment when history is being made for our disease. Please continue to keep us among your philanthropic priorities and feel free to reach out to us at any time. We look forward to reporting our progress to you over the months ahead.

Since rely,

Laurie Fenton Ambrose

President & CEO

Your donation is tax-deductible. This letter serves as a gift acknowledgement which may be used for tax purposes. Lung Cancer Alliance is providing no goods or services in connection with this donation.



January 31, 2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear caring friend,

On behalf of everyone at Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP), I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your support in 2013. Your generosity is crucial to the many injured service members we assist in countless ways. I am extremely grateful for your kindness.

A breakdown of your charitable giving throughout 2013 is provided below.

Date

Amount

12/04/2013

\$100.00

Even Nardigge

Thank you for all you do for WWP. Without your continued support, our work to help meet the needs of our nation's injured servicemen and women simply would not be possible! Please consider making a gift today to support our programs and services in the year ahead.

With my sincere gratitude,

Steven Nardizzi Executive Director

Wounded Warrior Project

Thank you for your support of Wounded Warrior Project.
Your contributions may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contributions.

4899 BELFORT ROAD ★ SUITE 300 ★ JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256 ★ woundedwarriorproject.org



February 3, 2014

Donation Amount: \$500.00 Donation Date: 2/1/2014

(Check 3087)

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial Street Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar Inc.,

A lung cancer diagnosis is the start of a long and difficult journey, but because of caring people like you, patients and families are not alone. Thank you so very much for your generous donation to the Bonnie J. Addario Lung Cancer Foundation (ALCF).

Your donation helps us to empower, educate and support those living with lung cancer, ensuring that our programs and services are accessible and available free of cost to all. Your support also helps fund cutting-edge clinical research that will lead to new treatment options. And through our national events, you are joining with us to raise awareness about this disease that takes more lives annually than the other top five cancer killers combined.

Every month when we BRING HOPE HOME through our Lung Cancer Living Room Support Group sessions, we see your donation in action. In this open forum top physicians and researchers share up-to-date information and answer questions on diverse topics (early detection, treatment options, personalized medicine, genetic testing, clinical trials). From our living room in San Carlos, CA to homes worldwide via Ustream, these interactive sessions let patients and families tap into sharing and caring at a critical time in their lung cancer journey.

Our 145-page Patient Handbook -- Navigating Lung Cancer: 360° of Hope -- is another way your support makes a difference. This first-ever comprehensive guide specifically devoted to addressing the needs of lung cancer patients is a living document (in print, on-line, as an app) with on-going updates to include the latest advancements in care.

Whether newly diagnosed, experiencing a recurrence, or stable, patients and their families still need support. As THE patient-focused voice relentlessly working to increase the survival of people worldwide, ALCF is on a journey to make lung cancer a chronically managed disease within 10 years, and ultimately, a curable disease. We are honored, grateful, and inspired to have you on the journey with us. Together we can and must achieve this goal. Many thanks!

Sincerely,

Bonnie J. Addario Founder & Chair Scott Santarella President & CEO

The Bonnie J. Addario Lung Cancer Foundation is an IRS-approved 501(c)(3) charity tax ID#: 20-4417327. This letter acts as your receipt. Your gift is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. For donations of \$250 or more you must include this receipt when filing with the IRS. Please consult your tax professional for more information. 90% of every dollar donated directly supports programs and services of the ALCF.



Uschi Keszler FOUNDER, CEO & EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

January 30, 2014

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial Street Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your support of Pennies in Action. Pennies in Action, a 501(C)(3) non-profit organization, greatly appreciates supporters like yourself who value our Mission and embrace the necessity and urgency to fund the groundbreaking cancer vaccine research of Dr. Brian Czerniecki, M.D, Ph.D. Your donation significantly contributed to the progress of this research.

On behalf of our Board of Directors, our Volunteer Staff, and myself, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for joining the fight to eradicate cancer in our lifetime. We look forward to your continued support of Pennies in Action.

Sincerely,

Uschi Keszler

Founder, Chairman

Thank you for your donation.

7/19/2013 Check #2897 \$100.00

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation.

This document is your tax deductible receipt.



NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS

4350 E. Camelback Road, Bldg. F250 Phoenix, AZ 85018 T 480-922-8212 F 480-922-7061 www.childhelp.org

February 3, 2014

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your support and remembering abused and neglected children. Every dollar you provide goes a very long way in making a dramatic difference to at risk boys and girls. We stretch your support to the limit to help as many children as possible.

Tragically, in this day and age there is more abuse and neglect happening to youngsters than ever before. That is why we must be more active than ever to provide a strong defense of hope and safety for them.

Childhelp relies on the generosity of people like you who make possible our efforts to overcome the tragedy of child abuse and neglect. Your gifts help provide the love and protection the children so desperately need.

For additional information, please visit our website at www.childhelp.org.

For the love of a child,

Sara O'Meara

Chairman & CEO

Yvonne Fedderson

President

Receipt No:

472591

<u>Amount</u> \$100.00 Your gift will be used for: Helping Abused Children D

Date:

02/03/14

02/03/14

280-0044

X0000

Sample Czar, INC 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Unless otherwise stated on your receipt, no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

CENTRAL MARYLAND YOUTH FOR CHRIST, INC P.O. BOX 3944 FREDERICK MD 21705



Statement Date 01/14/2014

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Indurtrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles CA 90021

You have designated Executive Director as the primary ministry you are sponsoring with your donations. You may tell us where to use any additional gift on occasions such as underwriting an event or fundraiser by including a note with your check.

No goods or services were received for these donations from 01/1/2013 through 12/31/2013.

Date	Payment Method	Number	Description	Amount donor designated for:
9/25/2013	Check	2931	Support Gift (from Diane Blackstock)	100.00 Executive Director
Total			\$100.00	

[&]quot;I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy because of your partnership in the gospel from the first day until now." Philippians 1:3-5



Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

January 9, 2014

Dear caring friend,

Your generosity to Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) – expressed through your recent gift of \$100.00 on 12/04/2013 – speaks volumes about your concern for the servicemen and women who stand on the frontiers of freedom in our world today. They placed their lives on the line, and as a result a generation of servicemen and women have returned home wounded in body and spirit.

Please know your continued support means so much. I can't even begin to express my gratitude for your partnership in the great cause of Wounded Warrior Project. You have my deepest appreciation.

Thank you again for your continued support.

Bringing hope to heroes,

Steven Nardizzi Executive Director

Wounded Warrior Project

4899 BELFORT ROAD ★ SUITE 300 ★ JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256 ★ woundedwarriorproject.org

WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT NATIONAL PROCESSING CENTER * PO BOX 758517 * TOPEKA, KANSAS 66675-8517



Your generosity enables Wounded Warrior Project to keep its programs going strong, and we are deeply grateful to you. Additional gifts are always welcome.

An additional gift \$ _____

Donate at support.woundedwarriorproject.org/ackgift2.

- My check is enclosed and made out to Wounded Warrior Project.
- □ Please charge my credit card. (Please complete form on reverse.)

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

AGACK01351 6125844909



January 9, 2014

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Kirk Gutekunst

Vice President Stuart Berkley

Vice President Nancy Thomsen

Treasurer Ryan Chance

Secretary Mary Lee Shucart

Lawrence Bigus

Jannsen Bruse

Cathy Goodger Janice Kinney

Elizabeth Phelps

Grover Ross Simpson

Graham Smith

Peter G. Smith, Ph.D.

Sally Stuart

Dan Wilinsky Gordon Wood

EMERITUS BOARD

Bernie Beaudoin

Drew Dimmel

Suzanne Dimmel

Michael Dreiling

Rick Kastner

Bob Kennedy

Sample Czar

1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for the donation of **\$500** received by the National Parkinson Foundation Heartland. Your generous gift allows us to continue important work to improve the quality of life for people with Parkinson's disease through programs, education, advocacy and research in Kansas and Missouri.

Each year, Foundation events and individual donations help us to raise funds that are used to provide important programs and services throughout Kansas and Missouri for people with Parkinson's disease and their caregivers. NPF Heartland also provides continuing education programs for health care professionals. Without your help, we could not serve those in the community who have been affected by Parkinson's disease.

On behalf of our Parkinson community and those who will benefit from your gift, thank you for your generous support. Your gift makes it possible to provide help for today and hope for tomorrow. We are grateful!

Sincerely,

Kirk Gutekunst

Xy that

President

National Parkinson Foundation Heartland

National Parkinson Foundation Heartland is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, tax identification #48-1171504. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.